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Scoil Treasa
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18th December 2020
1. Dates to remember:

· Christmas Holidays:

 Tuesday 22nd December @ 12p.m.

· School reopens: 

 Wednesday 6thJanuary 2021
2. The pupils and staff have made a donation of €2025 to St. Vincent De Paul.  The money was raised on our colour day last Friday. The money will be used to help those less fortunate in our community.
3. Our school has a very festive feel at present. Our crib is very beautifully decorated and the classrooms and corridors are splendid with Christmas themes all over. Our Christmas trees are lighting every day. It is such a pity that we could not have parents with us this year.
4. Some good news!

a. Congratulations to Ms McMullan and her husband, Alan, on the birth of her new baby son, Tommy.  We wish them all well!

b. Congratulations to Ms. D. Heslin and Ms. K. O’ Neill on their recent graduations.
5. More good news!  We received an early Christmas present here in the school on Wednesday thanks to Emily Goulding in Ms. Brady’s 5th Class.  Emily’s mam, Julieanne (a past pupil) works for Epson Ireland and the company has donated a brand new interactive projector to us. This is the first of this new type projector in the school.  We are extremely grateful to Epson Ireland for this gesture and we hope to have the projector installed before we return for school in January.

6. Check out our new website in early January at  www.scoiltreasa.ie for photos and news of recent events in Scoil Treasa. 

7. This has been the strangest term in school ever.  I want to commend all the pupils on their great work, attendance and compliance with all the new rules and regulations we put in place to ensure we all keep safe.  They really were a credit to you, as parents.

8. Having said that, I wish to thank you, the parents, for your cooperation from day one with all the new routines.  I hope you have seen the benefits that have helped in no small way having our school open and keeping everyone safe.

9. A special word of thanks to all our staff -37 in all- who have worked tirelessly since early August.  They really have done a great job and I, as school principal, wish to acknowledge that publicly.  I hope everyone gets a good break over the next two weeks.
10. Again well done on our attendance figure this month.  Up to today, Friday 18th we have  95.6% 

11. School continues on Monday and Tuesday next week.  We finish early on Tuesday – staggered times: 11.50 a.m. ( 3rd& 5th Classes)  and 12 p.m.( 4th & 6th Classes)
12. Enrolment for September 2021 will start on January 11th with a closing date of Friday January 31st Application forms will be delivered to 2nd Class pupils in Scoil Carmel and to those with siblings here in Scoil Treasa on January. 8th Application form is also available on our website.
13. On behalf of the Board of Management and all the staff of Scoil Treasa I would like to wish all our pupils and their families a very happy and peaceful Christmas. Keep safe and enjoy your time together as a family Thank you to all the boys and girls again for working so hard this term and we look forward to 2021 being a better year all round for us all.
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